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Class News from Oaks Class
Oaks had a lovely Christmas meal at The Hornbrook on Thursday. Thank you to 

Rhys for taking these photos.

This Week
Measles Information: In response to a recent rise in cases of measles, the Sussex Community 

NHS Foundation Trust’s Immunisation Team have asked us to circulate the attached 

information about measles treatment and vaccinations.

Christmas Jumper Day: We are having a Christmas Jumper Day on Tuesday to coincide with 

our school Christmas lunch, in aid of Save the Children. Details are on the attached flyer.

Student Council 

Awards
Firs - Christmas ornament

Zackary, Beech - Guitar art

Elms - Think before you 

drink display.



Coffee Mornings/Afternoons
Coffee mornings/afternoons replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet 

individually with your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly 

to arrange a time to suit you.

Future Dates:

Thursday 1st February 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Friday 2nd February 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 22nd March 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Friday 25th May 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 7th June 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Thursday 21st June 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Tuesday 6th February 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Tuesday 13th March 10.30am - Firs

Friday 23rd March 2.00pm -  Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Wednesday 25th April 2.00pm - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Bonus Nativity Photos
Our Nativity photos were very popular last week, so here are some extra ones for you to enjoy as this 

is our Christmas newsletter.
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